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A Note from the Dean

I hope you all had a meaningful and pleasant Christmas break. Much has 
happened since our last newsletter. The college football playoffs saw their first 

overtime games yielding yet another national championship. Even closer to 
home, the state of Alabama elected a distinguished Cumberland alumnus to the 
United States Senate in an election watched around the world.  
	 I hope these events and recharging with family and friends over the holidays 
has energized you for a great semester.  One of the joys of the academic calendar 
is that we have the luxury of starting all over again every semester.  I wish you a 
productive and successful semester.  

Plan Ahead

3Ls Are Invited to Attend!   
Please email Anne at amarovic@samford.edu to register for a complimentary seat.
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Photo of the Week 

2018 Mini-Term Students at the Negotiation Workshop

Want to see your photos featured? 

Send them to Erin Carroll for inclusion in upcoming editions of the Dean’s Newsletter.

We will be having an informational  
meeting about Cumberland’s  

Cambridge Study Abroad Program. 

Thursday, January 25th 
11:30 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. in the Bishop Conference Room, 226  

Lunch will be provided.  
 

The Cambridge Study Abroad Program’s dates are  
July 1 – August 2, 2018.
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